CITY OF GREGORY

P.O. Box 297 — 310 Ayers St. Fax: (361) 643-1335 Phone: (361) 643-6562
Gregory, Texas 78359 Email:norma.garcia@gregory-tx.com

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
2024-2025 PROPOSED BUDGET
CITY OF GREGORY, TEXAS

There will be a Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget of the

City of Gregory for Fiscal Year October 1, 2024 to September 30, 2025
on September 23, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in the Community Room of the
Gregory City Hall located at 310 Ayers St., Gregory, Texas 78359.

This budget will raise more revenue from property
taxes than last year’s budget by an amount of
$60,234.00 or 6.72% increase from last year’s
budget and of that $29,793.00 is tax revenue to be
raised from New Property added to tax roll this year.

A copy of the proposed budget is on file in the Office of the City Secretary

And may be inspected on weekdays between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and

4:30 p.m. at Gregory City Hall, 310 Ayers St. and on the City website

at www.cityofgregory-tx.com All interested citizens are invited to go give written
or oral comments.
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